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Top DEP Stories 
 
Citizens’ Voice: Newport commissioners voice support for $6B gasoline plant 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/business/newport-commissioners-voice-support-for-6b-gasoline-
plant/article be053e08-d94f-525a-91ef-f23229e79ef9.html 
 
Times Leader: Proposed Newport Township natural gas plant draws questions 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/1532214/proposed-newport-township-plant-draws-questions 
 
Mentions 
 
Scranton Times: Renewable natural gas facility opens at Keystone Landfill 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/business/renewable-natural-gas-facility-opens-at-keystone-
landfill/article ea161385-a316-5632-9581-ce79448f5244.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Future of Sunbury Celotex site still unknown 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/future-of-sunbury-celotex-site-still-unknown/article ed9e1e56-67ef-
11ec-87b2-178bdf4779c2.html  
 
RGGI 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: Wolf admin used state grant funding as leverage during debate on carbon fee 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/working-the-economy/wolf-admin-used-state-grant-funding-as-
leverage-during-debate-on-carbon-fee/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: Saturday programs set at Sinnemahoning 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/saturday-programs-set-at-sinnemahoning/article d0600e97-811e-
50c4-bce8-b64d98db1110.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Editorial: Bradford pears show how government policies can stink 
https://triblive.com/opinion/editorial-bradford-pears-show-how-government-policies-can-stink/  
 
Lock Haven Express: Clinton County Commissioners speak out against proposed military flights 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/01/clinton-county-commissioners-speak-out-
against-proposed-military-flights/ 
 
Energy 
 
Post-Gazette: Stargazing: Why Pittsburgh needs darker skies 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/science/2022/01/04/Stargazing-Pittsburgh-Dark-
Sky/stories/202201040001  
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 



WESA: Public art is an integral part of Pittsburgh's newest neighborhood park 
https://www.wesa.fm/arts-sports-culture/2022-01-04/public-art-is-an-integral-part-of-pittsburghs-
newest-neighborhood-park  
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Acquisition puts American Energy Partners on further growth path  
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/01/03/american-energy-partners-further-growth-
path.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Rockdale Marcellus assets to be sold to Repsol Oil & Gas USA 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/01/03/rockdale-marcellus-repsol-assets.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Gas prices stabilize on rising oil prices, easing omicron fears 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/gas-prices-stabilize-on-rising-oil-prices-easing-omicron-fears/ 
 
Water 
 
Kane Republican: Wolf Administration discusses Pennsylvania’s new water assistance program opening 
today (pg 1) 
https://kanerepublican.pressreader.com/kane-republican 
 
WTAE: Water company responds to large water main break in Swissvale  
https://www.wtae.com/article/water-company-responds-to-large-water-main-break-in-
swissvale/38661568  
 
Beaver County Radio: Water Rates Increase and Pump Station Upgrades In North Sewickley Twp.  
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/water-rates-increase-and-pump-station-upgrades-in-north-
sewickley-twp/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: New water assistance program could help 1,000 Lancaster city customers in 
need 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/new-water-assistance-program-could-help-1-000-lancaster-
city-customers-in-need/article e56a6838-6cdc-11ec-a118-23ecfe212a34.html 
 
York Dispatch: York Water Co. acquires West Manheim Twp. wastewater collection system 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2022/01/03/york-water-co-acquires-west-manheim-
twp-wastewater-collection-system/9076379002/ 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: York Water acquires West Manheim Twp. wastewater system  
https://www.cpbj.com/york-water-acquires-west-manheim-twp-wastewater-system/ 
 
ABC27: York Water Company buying West Manheim Township’s wastewater system 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/york/york-water-company-buying-west-manheim-townships-
wastewater-system/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: State launches water relief program 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2022/01/state-launches-water-relief-program/ 



 
ABC27: Low Income Household Water Assistance Program offers help to homeowners 
https://local21news.com/news/local/low-income-household-water-assistance-program-offers-help-to-
homeowners 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
WJET-TV: Pennsylvania Farm Show returns to in-person audience in 2022 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/pennsylvania-farm-show-returns-to-in-person-audience-
in-2022/ 
 
Tribune-Review: NASA: Exploding meteor had same energy as 30 tons of TNT 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/nasa-exploding-meteor-had-same-energy-as-30-tons-of-tnt/ 
 
Daily American: Letter: Why don't we bring back the Civilian Conservation Corps program?  
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/opinion/2022/01/04/ron-shawley-letter-bringing-back-civilian-
conservation-corps/9076804002/  
  
E&E News: Energy, environment issues to watch in every spending bill 
https://www.eenews.net/articles/energy-environment-issues-to-watch-in-every-spending-bill/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Hundreds of birds tallied by Lancaster County birders during warm, foggy 
Christmas count 
https://lancasteronline.com/sports/outdoors/hundreds-of-birds-tallied-by-lancaster-county-birders-
during-warm-foggy-christmas-count/article a2105a84-6cb4-11ec-ab29-2356e39cb2bc.html 


